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Mail in ballots have worked just fine and there is no need to change that. Voting by 

mail makes it possible for homebound seniors or seniors unable to stand in long lines 

to have a say in who is elected and what changes can benefit them or make life 

harder for them. I see it as an opportunity as well for people people who may not be 

available on one particular day to vote in person. It makes no sense to change a 

system that works for ALL! 


